
Via email to boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca  

 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary, Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319, 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 

 

Re: Hydro One Networks 2014 Distribution Rate Application 

 FOCA Request for Intervenor Status, Board File EB-2013-0416 

 

February 13, 2014 

Dear Ms Walli,  

 

Pursuant to the above Board File, FOCA wishes to apply for intervenor status and an award of 

any out of pocket expenses for travel, meals and any necessary overnight accommodation.  

 

FOCA is a not-for profit educational and advocacy group representing the interests of residential 

waterfront property owners, who comprise a significant portion of the 150,000 members of 

Hydro One’s “Seasonal Class”.   FOCA was established in 1963 and has 500 paid member 

associations having an underlying membership of almost 50,000 families. 

 

In this application FOCA’s main interest is the allocation and equity of costs distributed to the 

various rate classes and most specifically to the Seasonal rate class. 

 

Our representatives for service in this proceeding are: 

 

John McGee, P.Eng. 

36 Grouse Glen, Barrie, ON, L4N 7Z7 

T 705 726 0707   email mcgeejs@csolve.net 

 

Terry Rees 

Executive Director, FOCA 

c/o 201-159 King St 

Peterborough, ON K9J 2R8  

T 705-749-3622  email trees@foca.on.ca  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ken Grant, President 

FOCA 

 

Copies: Erin.Henderson@HydroOne.com      
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